
Tahoe  Douglas  Rotary  gives
away trip to Hawaii
A lucky Texan won a stay at the Paniolo Greens in Waikola
Village, Hawaii, at the Tahoe Douglas Rotary’s raffle at Bijou
Bash.

Tahoe Douglas Rotary has two annual Hawaiian trip raffles. The
first takes place during the club’s annual St. Patrick’s Day
Celebration and the other is in the fall. The proceeds from
all tickets sold during the fall raffle go toward the club’s
international projects and donations such as the efforts to
eradicate  polio  worldwide  and  providing  clean  water  to
villages around the world.

The next raffle for a trip to Hawaii will be during the Club’s
St. Patrick’s Day Celebration in March 2011. Raffle tickets
are will be available from club members and at the event.

For  more  information  on  Tahoe  Douglas  Rotary,  visit  the
website. Tahoe Douglas Rotary meets at noon on Fridays at
MontBleu casino in Stateline. Guests are always welcome. Call
(775) 588.1142 for more details about meetings and membership.
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